

March 26, 2018

Mr. Carlos A. Penin, PE C.A.P. Government Inc. 343 Almeria Avenue Coral Gables, FL 33134

Ref: Extension of Building Inspection & Plans Review Services

Dear Mr. Penin,

The City of Doral has decided to extend the contract for your Building Inspection & Plans Review Services. Per Section 2.1 of our Professional Services Agreement dated October 14, 2015 we will be exercising our 2nd one-year renewal option. Our agreement will now expire on August 11,2018, with all the same terms and conditions in full force and effect.

Kindly sign this notice with your acknowledgement and return at your earliest convenience.

The City wishes to thank you and your team for the services you have provided. It is fully realized that on occasions you have gone over and above that of which was expected of you in your efforts to provide the best possible service to the City of Doral.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Respectfully,

Edward Rojas

City of Doral City Manager

Accepted:

C.A.P. Government In

Carlos A. Penin, PE

Date:

03/21/18